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September 16, 2016

Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring St. #475 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File 16-0763-SI - Martin Expo Town Center
Case: CPC-2013-2567-GPA-VZC-HD-CU-MCUB-CUX-ZV-SPR 

Environmental: 2012-3063-EIR

Dear Honorable Councilmembers:

I am a native and current homeowner in the Brentwood area of Los Angeles and a 
business owner in Santa Monica.

If you do not believe any of the objections to the Martin Town Center warrant a 
reevaluation, I only ask you to consider that Santa Monica shut down a similar and 
slightly smaller proposal just to the west at the Bergamont Expo Line stop.

The City of Santa Monica, and a plethora of knowledgeable residents, must have had 
some valid reasons to be concerned about their “transit-oriented” project and its impacts 
on the adjacent freeway access point.

Please make sure we cover our bases before approving an irreversible impact on a vital 
traffic corridor.

Respectfully,

Rodney Liber

3reen Way ♦ Los Angeles CA 90049 ♦ rodliber@me.com
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